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Report on the Electoral Roll 

 

We are delighted to report that the Electoral Roll now stands at 149 to date, up from 143 last year. 

This is a reflection of our thriving congregation.  Electoral roll forms need to be updated once every 

six years. We shall endeavour to keep a good supply of forms at the back of the church throughout 

the year.  The latest copy of the Electoral Roll is published, and available on the wall in the Publicity 

Area. 

 

Thank you, Claire and Gill 

Claire Conquest, Churchwarden 

Gill Johnson, Churchwarden 

 


